


[bookmark: _GoBack]Why: To foster the confidence in both students and parents that the
 pursuit of higher education is entirely possible for students with
 visual impairments where blindness need not be a barrier.
Students Uniting for Purpose Seminar
Hosted by:
The North Carolina Association of Blind Students
(NCABS)
When: Saturday, May 20, 2017 from 12:00-2:30 pm

 Where: Eastway Baptist Church
 2749 Eastway Dr.
 Charlotte, NC 28205
The seminar will feature a panel of successful blind students who have or will
 graduate from an institution of higher education. Afterwards, students
 and parents will have the opportunity to speak to the panel who can
 address any questions and concerns they may have.
Lunch will be served for $10.

 Please RSVP at http://bit.ly/2qd4Nn6 no later than May 15, 2017.
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact NCABS President,
Kenia Flores, at kenia.flores@furman.edu or 704-476-6629





